Gaming Assistance End of Year Notice

The cutoff date for submitting clothing assistance receipts is December 10, 2024.

According to policy, individuals who fail to submit their receipts will not qualify for
any additional benefits outlined in the guidelines.

The deadline for utility, vision, home improvement, and reimbursements is
12/10/24 for the year 2024.

Medical requests will be the only exception.

Contact Tamara Marshall @ 928-769-2216 ext 1111 or tamara.marshall@hualapai-
nsn.gov if you have any questions or concerns.

Posted 11/07/24 — Tamara Marshall, Gaming Clerk



